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Happy New Year! 

We hope everyone has made it through the holiday season safely & in good spirits!

The SVM POA Board will host an informal spring meeting in Fulton Park. The purpose of the spring Meet & 
Greet is to allow SVM POA Members a chance to:

1. Stop by and meet your Board
2. Spend time with friends and neighbors
3. Share items you would like discussed at fall General Membership Meeting
4. Share specific issues you would like the Board to investigate
5. Give attending members a chance to share concerns and/or praises with the Board

We would like to thank SVM POA members for their 
recent comments on Nextdoor voicing various concerns 
they have regarding the Board. The Board met recently 
to review the posted document to ensure we have not 
inadvertently gone against any Charter documents, and 
feel secure in our actions to date. If anyone has 
questions or wishes to view the documents used to 
support our conclusion, please contact a Board 
member.

The POA Board's main objective is to do what is best 
for the membership as a whole, as well as what is best 
for our neighborhood. We do not merely ensure our 
Charter documents are adhered to, or to negotiate 
complaints, or to negotiate with the City for 
neighborhood improvements. We also strive to develop 
a community-oriented atmosphere, increased 
communication among neighbors, as well as increased 
community pride.

We would like to remind everyone the purpose of 
Nextdoor.  Nextdoor was created as a private online 
community to help build stronger and safer places to call 
home. For that reason, Nextdoor developed a set of 
Community Guidelines describing what type of postings 
they allow on their site.

Nextdoor Guidelines: https://help.nextdoor.com/s/
article/community-guidelines?language=en_US

https://help.nextdoor.com/s/article/community-guidelines?language=en_US


Neighborhood Dumpster
February 15th-19th

Location: *Details will not be posted publicly. 
Please contact Board Rep for location.*

July 4th Fireworks &
Ice Cream Social

Time: dusk
Location: Fulton Park,

16501 Cooper Orbit Rd

City-Wide Clean Up Day
Saturday, March 9th

Time: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm
Location: Check in Fulton Park;

16501 Cooper Orbit Rd

Please contact your POA Board Rep for specific details on any event!
*Board Contact Information located at bottom of newsletter*
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http://www.springvalleymanor.com/poa-dues-payment/
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Spring Valley Manor Property Owner's Association 
Board of Directors

President
Jena McDonnell  (501) 765-9094
Zenamac@aol.com
Secluded Cir/Pt Representative

Vice President
Tim Hose (706) 773-7571
timchose@gmail.com
Cooper Orbit Representative

Secretary/Treasurer
Stacy Harter (501) 837-2769
smhtennis@aol.com
Gorgeous View Representative

At-large Board Member
Jake Brandt (218) 205-7478
Jake.m.brandt@gmail.com
Gorgeous View Trail Representative

At-large Board Member
Jon Haslauer (501) 765-0855
Jon.haslauer22@gmail.com
Echo Point Representative

At-large Board Member
Jane Mages (501) 413-2842
jamalton@gmail.com
Vista Drive Representative

At-large Board Member
Ross Phillips (501) 400-5118
Rossphillips34@gmail.com
Vista Drive (Cul-de-sac) Rep.

At-large Board Member
Anita Spence (501) 227-9922
Aspence26@comcast.net
Past President and Vista Dr. Rep.

At-large Board Member
Steve Clements (501) 247-9207
calidiggs@aol.com
Manor Dr/Cir Representative

https://gallery.mailchimp.com/d340400503e884ee0a5babe20/files/bf33e2b3-de3e-40d7-a1b3-999c7f76c485/2019_Spring_Valley_Manor_Property_Owners_Association_Roster_1.pdf



